
Town Common Committee  
Unapproved Minutes of September 26, 2018 
 
Present:  Aaron Gill, Tom Cummings, Bob Compton 
 
The Meeting was opened at 6:00pm by Mr. Compton at the Bandstand. 
-Mr. Compton reported that the bandstand has been completed with regard to all projected 
expenditures and came in at around $15,439.00 
 
-Mr. Compton reported that he had been in touch with the State Archeologist Historian and 
received some information about connecting with university scholars and active archeologists 
in NH for the Hotel Lot site. 
 
-Discussion about the potential for re-naming the Hotel Lot for use as a park.  All agreed that a 
community survey would be required for this.  
 
-More discussion about the Town Common Committee members possible appointment to the 
dormant Heritage Commission.  Aaron Gill reported that it was well received by the Selectmen. 
 
-Continuing discussion reiterating the Town Common Committee’s importance about being part 
of all town dialog with regard to any future policy and/or improvements to the site. 
 
-Mr. Gill had to leave the meeting at 6:20 p.m. 
-No further discussion   
-Meeting adjourned at 6:20p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted by, 
Bob Compton 
9/26/2018 


